
SHERIDAN STREET PARK AND RIDE LOT 

IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT  

IN HOLLYWOOD 

Project Overview 

The Florida Department of Transportation has awarded a $1,217,846.47 contract to Weekley Asphalt Paving, 

Inc. to improve the Sheridan Street Park and Ride Lot in Hollywood. Construction will begin August 24, 2015 

and is expected to be completed in Spring 2016.  

 

Project Improvements 

 Removing old asphalt and resurfacing  

 Upgrading signs and pavement markings 

 Installing new curb stops 

 Reconstructing area in Phase 1-A to address soil 

settlement issues 

 Replacing 4 existing bus shelters 

 

Schedule 

Crews will work on one phase at a time in the 

following order: 
 

Phase #1-A  

Phase #1-B       116 days 

Phase #1-C  

Phase #2  - 45 days 

Phase #3  - 9 days 

Phase #4  - 9 days 

Phase #5  - 54 days  
 

*The phasing order and corresponding timeline are 

subject to change* 
 

Traffic Impact 

During each phase, the corresponding parking lot will be continuously closed. No overnight parking is allowed 

and any vehicles left overnight will be towed at the owners’ expense when the contractor is ready to progress to 

the next phase. 
 

In order to minimize impacts to Broward County Transit and Tri-Rail users, construction hours are as follows: 

11 p.m. to 5 a.m. Monday through Friday and 10 p.m. to 6 a.m. Saturday and Sunday except concrete work, 

which is allowed 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. 
 

Project Updates 

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates, please email 

to cliening@corradino.com with a subject line of Sheridan Street Park and Ride Lot Improvements Project.  
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For Additional Project Information 

Contact Ms. Casey Liening, Public Information Officer  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: cliening@corradino.com  
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